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Update on Reindeer Lodge 

• The Reindeer Lodge is located on Mt. Rose Highway and has suffered extensive damage to the
roof/ building with last season’s heavy precipitation and posted unsafe as of April of 2017.

• The site was secured for public safety following posting to include fencing, signage to eliminate
public access.

• Field teams have been monitoring progress on the site and Code Enforcement has visited the site
following recent storms to ensure the property remains secured.

• Washoe County Staff have been working directly with the property owner since April 2017 to
secure the property and plan for the remediation.

• The property owner is responsible for remediation of the property. Washoe County is following
internal administrative procedures to work with the property owner to address issues on the
property.

• Individuals interested in a status of the property can review public information online at
www.onenv.info or call Washoe311 at 3-1-1 or (775) 328-2003.




